
Let us spur one another to acts of love and good deeds. Hebrews 10:24  

 
 

Newsletter 18th March  2022 

 

Dear parents/ carers,  

It has been an eventful week especially with our rising cases of Covid 19 and so 

many staff absent and self isolating. I would like to thank you all for your 

ongoing support of the work we are doing to keep the school open despite the  

challenges we have faced as a school community. The children have had a lot of 

adjusting to do with their teachers absent but they have been  just  amazing!  

This week, we have been reflecting on the current situation in Ukraine. On 

Wednesday 16 th  March, we spent time learning more about what is happening 

through newspaper reports and discussion on what we have seen/ heard in the 

news. We have been reflecting on our focus value COURAGE  and writing 

about who is showing courage across the world as the war unfol ds. The children 

were amazing when talking about what life would be like as a Ukra inian child at 

the moment  and it really made us think about how grateful we should be to have 

loving families, safe homes and each other.  

 

 

 

Class 2 prayer for the children of Ukraine :  

Dear Lord,  

We thank you that we are safe and that we are not going through 

crisis like the chil dren in Ukraine. Help them to have COURAGE to 

keep going and to stay alive. We pray for the Ukrainians to show 

COURAGE and PERSEVERENCE.  

Amen  

Exbourne Church of England 
Primary,  
Exbourne,  
Okehampton, Devon  
EX20 3SQ  
 
Telephone:  01837 851205  
Email: 
admin@exbourneprimary.org.uk  
 
Principal: Mrs D Petersen  

 

mailto:admin@exbourneprimary.org.uk


Let us spur one another to acts of love and good deeds. Hebrews 10:24  

TRUST news  

Primary  Teaching  Taster  Day  |  Tuesday  5 th  April,  9.30am  at  

Okehampton  Primary  School  

Dartmoor  Multi  Academy  Trust  is pleased  to  lead  the  Dartmoor  Teacher  Training  
Partnership.  Our  programmes  are  aimed  at  nurturing  the  teachers  of  tomorrow  

and  the  leaders  of  the  future.   Whether  you  are  a new  graduate  or you  are  
considering  a career  change,  our  teacher  training  will  equip  you  with  the  skills,  

knowledge  and  knowhow  to  be an  excellent  teacher.  

Please  contact  Sally  Huxen  to  register  your  
interest  shuxen@dmatschools.org.uk  

Attendance update 

We have recently updated our attendance procedures across Dartmoor Multi 

Academy Trust. The link between a childôs attendance at school and improved  

lif e chances is clear. We want to help all children to fulfil their potential and to 

get the most out of their education.  

In line with our policy and government expectations, all schools in the Trust 

have the following procedures:  

¶ If a childôs attendance starts to drop the school will speak to parents and 

discuss the reason for absence and/ or support needed.  

¶ After 10 sessions missed, you will receive a first attendance letter ( there 

are 2 sessions in the school day ï one in the morning and one in the 

afterno on)  

¶ After 15 sessions of absence, you will receive a second absence letter and 

will be invited to have a meeting to discuss how we can best support your 

child to attend school more often. You will also be offered an Early Help 

meeting.  

¶ If your childôs attendance does not improve you will receive a third letter 

and the Educational Welfare Officer will be informed (EWO).  

Of course there will be unavoidable absences for illness or medical 

appointments, but we want to minimise these where possible. Pupils and f amilies 

will not be penalised for legitimate non -attendance due to having Covid 19.  

No term time holidays will be authorised unless there are exceptional 

circumstances. Every day in school counts and even a small drop in attendance 

can make a difference to  your childôs progress. 

Please do not hesitate to get in touch with the school at any time if you have any 

queries with our Trust attendance procedures.   
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  VOLUNTEERS NEEDED  

On Wednesday 12 th  April  we have some painting work happening in our 

playground area, courtesy of the AWE team within the Trust. The idea is that, 

with our new surfacing and playground equipment, we revamp the whole area, 

paint it, plant some greenery (Waitrose are donating) and have playground 

markings installed.  

The AWE team are proposing Wednesday 12 th  April in the morning. If any kind 

parents can come along and help then this would be fantastic! Our playground 

markings are being down later in the Easter break and so the child ren will have 

a much more attractive playground by the time they return to school! Huge 

thanks for your ongoing support.  

 

REMINDERS  

As the warmer weather finally arrives, please ensure that your child has a 

water bottle (no squash please), a sun hat and sun cream if necessary 

applied at home before school.  Children also need a waterproof coat in 

school each day in case inclement weathe r arrives! Many thanks.  

Have a wonderful weekend all!  

Kindest wishes,   
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Safeguarding at Exbourne C of E Primary  

We are committed to keeping children safe and happy at Exbourne C of E Primary School. 

Safeguarding is the responsibility of all staff and our safeguarding team are: 

Designated Safeguarding Lead  Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead 

Mrs D Petersen     Mrs W Chapman 

 

Safeguarding Officer:    Safeguarding Officer: 

Miss H Whiteley    Mr N Pearson 

 

If you have a safeguarding query, please contact one of our trained SG leads/ officers. You 

can also contact the MASH (Multi Agency Safeguarding Hub) on 0345 155 1071  or email 

mashsecure@devon.gov.uk 
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GALLERY  

   
Happy St Patrickôs Day!                    Fine motor skills in Class 1 

        

       Class 3 PE with Mr Pugh  
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Maths in Class 1  

                              

                           A day for Ukraine  
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Celebrating Home Learning in Class 2  

                  

   Voices Foundation virtual singing session in KS2  


